
       
     Mexico 2018  

For 2 weeks this August, 11 people from the WGC Youth Group are 

heading down to Rosarito, BC, Mexico for a short-term missions 

experience. This is an opportunity for the youth to serve the church 

there, as well as be exposed to cross-cultural missions.  

(Note: A couple of the missionaries we support from Westlock had 

their first missions experience on this same trip, years ago.)  

We want to give you the chance to be part of this outreach in 2 ways: 

1. We will soon be distributing a prayer card. Please be keeping 

the team in your prayers as we continue preparation, and 

when we go. 

2. Consider supporting us financially. Part of each person’s cost is 

coming from their own pocket, part will come from their 

“slave labour” (see the other side of this sheet for more 

details), and part will come from others. For this third portion, 

it will happen 2 ways: 

1. You may be approached by one of the individuals 

2. You can contribute at our....  

Mexican Fiesta! 

 
This will be happening on June 28 at 6pm. Your opportunity for a 

taste of Mexico, and a chance to hear more details of the trip 

(Please RSVP to Tim & Liz Gurnett by June 25) 

 

Slave labour 

One of the ways that those going on the trip are funding it is by 

offering themselves to you as “slave labour.” 

If you have a project that you need someone for – things like 

painting a fence, doing some landscaping, cleaning your house – 

we are making ourselves available. There are a limited number 

of time slots and backs available, though, so let us know soon, if 

you are in need of one of us. Contact Tim or Liz Gurnett (780-

349-6092) and we’ll arrange for someone to come. 

 

 
 

 

Donations above the cost of labour (with the slaves) or beyond 

the cost of the meal (with the banquet) are eligible for a tax 

receipt. Make any cheques payable to “Westlock Youth 

Conference” (the Youth Group account.) Receipts will be issued 

by WGC 

 

 


